East Riding of Yorkshire Council

North Ferriby C of E School

FESTIVAL OF SPORT

"A Christian school with children at its heart"

Tel: 01482 631200 e-mail:northferriby. primary@eastriding.gov.uk

Church Road NORTH FERRIBY HU14 3BZ

Headteacher: Mr Russ Orr

15 February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 Winter Festival of Sport at South Hunsley Tuesday 5 March 2019

As part of the transition process from primary to secondary school through sport our Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a Festival of Sport at South Hunsley School on Tuesday 5 March along with other Year 5 children from the partnership.

We have arranged a coach to transport the children to and from South Hunsley. We are asking for a voluntary donation of £4.00 towards the cost of this transport.

The event is due to run from 9.30 am to 11.45 am so the children will leave school at 9.10 am (in order to arrive no later than 9.30 am) and be back in school for lunch time. On the day all Year 5 children will have their lunch (hot dinner or packed lunch) in school when they arrive back from the event.

All events will take place indoors.

<u>All</u> children will need school PE kit of red T-shirt, black shorts and supportive, tied trainers. They will also need a drink to take to the event. Our Year 5/6 have taken part in these events in the past and found it an enjoyable experience.

Please log in to ParentPay no later than Friday 1 March to give permission for your child to take part in the above event. Please note that your child will not be able to attend the event without your permission.

Yours sincerely

Mr Orr

Headteacher